The Estates of Wellington Run Street Sign Toppers
Have you ever noticed neighborhood signs on top of street signs in other neighborhoods?

They provide neighborhoods with a sense of identity and community.

Your HOA is working with the City of Carrollton on a Sign Topper Grant Application.

The City will cover the cost of producing and installing beautiful sign toppers on top of
each street name sign in our HOA.

We asked all our HOA members to take a survey to indicate their interest and decide on a
design. If you haven’t taken the survey, please click here.

FAQs

1. Who would install them? The City of Carrollton

2. How are they installed? By the City of Carrollton

3. Any additional hardware needed for installation? The City of Carrollton provides it
4. Who stores the spare signs? The City of Carrollton

5. Who is responsible for replacing the signs with the spares when needed? The City of
Carrollton required two additional signs that they will keep at their facility.

6. What is the out of pocket cost to our HOA? Zero dollars out of pocket. Cost offset
by “sweat equity” contribution from members of the HOA.



